
WHEN WHAT 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Newport Beach  

Harbor Patrol Facility 

Public Access Walkway and     

Ramp Improvements 

Sept. 11 —  Late Oct. 2023 

Mon. —  Fri., 7 a.m. — 5 p.m. 

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change due 

to weather and other factors.  

DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• Portions of the sidewalk may be temporarily
closed

• Access to some parking areas may be temporarily
restricted or limited as the slurry seal is applied and
new stripes are painted

• Please observe all safety signs, barriers and
personnel when near the project area

Crews will construct improvements at the Newport Beach 

Harbor Patrol Facility that will be ADA compliant and 

improve public access. Improvements include: 

• Constructing a concrete pathway from the facility 
parking lot to an existing walkway at Bayside Beach

• Modifying curb ramps

• Replacing sidewalk panels

• Applying a slurry seal material and re-striping the 

facility parking lot

NOTE: Partial lane closures and sidewalk detours will be 
required. Motorists and other road users may experience 
delays near the project area during working hours. Traffic 
control safety measures will be in place. 

PROJECT 

CONTACTS 

WHERE 

Miguel Ochoa, Sr. Construction Inspector (714) 719– 1719 

Rudy Alfaro, Sup. Construction Inspector  (714) 448-0804 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com ocpublicworks 

ADA curb ramps/  

walkway upgrades 

New striped areas for 

added safety visibility 

Newport Beach Harbor Patrol Facility 

1901 Bayside Drive 

To contact the Newport Beach   

Harbor Patrol Facility, please call    

(949) 723-1002.


